
Kiley for Congress 
PO Box 999 

Edison, Nj 08818 
Email: ron@rongravino.com   Cell:  

 
 
August 24, 2022 
 
Mr. Roy Q. Luckett  
Acting Assistant General Counsel  
Complaints Examination & Legal Administration 
Federal Election Commission 
1050 First Street NE 
Washington, DC  20463 
 
Dear Mr. Luckett: 
 
 Kiley for Congress is in receipt of your letter dated August 16, 2022, notifying the Committee that the 
Commission has opened MUR 8051 based on a complaint filed by the New Jersey Democratic State Committee. 
 
 The complaint references a Request for Additional Information (RFAI) received by the Committee on May 31, 
2022, concerning donations the Committee received from non-federal political entities. As the complaint acknowledges, 
the Committee sent a timely response to the Reports Analysis Division, stating 
 
“…we demonstrate a reasonable accounting method that the organization has received sufficient funds subject to the 
limitations and prohibitions in order to make the contribution by obtaining an affidavit from each committee. Each is 
limited to $1000 per calendar year.” 
 
 As the response indicates, the Committee actually requires that each non-federal entity submit an affidavit as 
further documentation of our compliance efforts. These affidavits confirm that the non-federal entity has received 
sufficient funds subject to the limitations and prohibitions of the Act in order to make the contribution, as outlined in 11 
CFR 102.5(b). The Committee received an affidavit from each of the non-federal entities listed in the RFAI, and hereby 
submits copies of those affidavits as part of its response to this MUR. 
 
 The Committee is now aware of the prohibition under 11 CFR 110.3(d) with respect to donations from a non-
federal campaign to the federal campaign of the same candidate, and, upon receiving notification of the MUR, 
immediately issued a refund to Kiley for Commissioner (check copy enclosed).  
 
 In as much as the Committee has documented its compliance with 11 CFR 102.5(b), and has refunded the 
donation to Kiley for Commissioner, we respectfully request that the Commission close MUR 8051 and take no further 
action. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ron Gravino 
 
Ron Gravino, Treasurer 
Kiley for Congress 
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